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Scope of Work 

 

Don Diego Road is one of the streets that is at the top of the priority list for immediate repair. 

The city intends to develop a construction plan set to remove and replace approximately 2,400 

linear feet of existing roadway pavement from Dulcinea Lane (BOP) to Kaghan Loop Drive (EOP). 

Due to the high severity and extent of distress in the pavement, the road will require full 

reconstruction. There are no apparent drainage structures nor other infrastructure for 

stormwater runoff conveyance within the project limits Field review has indicated several 

depressed sections with the roadway section which appear to result in ponded water after 

storm events. Therefore, the profile of the road will be revised and modified as needed to 

provide a construction staking plan which will provide positive conveyance of stormwater 

concentrating along the gutter pan of the roadway. 
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Project Justification 

A site review was performed to assess the severity and extent of material and structural 

distress in the existing pavement.  After a careful evaluation, it was determined that the 

existing pavement has reached its life span and it needs immediate replacement. 

 

 

 
Figure 1: Subgrade exposure 

 



Page | 5  

 

 
Figure 2: Excessive cracking and subgrade exposure 
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Figure 3: Alligator cracking 

 
Figure 4: Alligator cracking and subgrade failure 



Page | 7  

 

Project Certification 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Page | 8  

 

Letter of Intent 


